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EEP Information 
All Year 12 students should go to Constance Green Hall Wednesday Period 4 for the Careers launch. Please arrive by 1.30 pm to 
ensure a prompt start. 
 
Careers Information 
Year 12 Oxbridge Meeting 
There will be a meeting for any Year 12 student considering an application to Oxbridge. It will do three things: (1) make sure 
you're on the mailing list; (2) outline the kinds of things you should be doing over the next few months to prepare; and (3) 
introduce you to the Year 13 students who have just been through the process, so they can pass on the benefits of their 
experience. If you are interested then come to Careers on Monday 27 January at 12.45. Any questions, see Dr Murray. 
 
Year 12 Students - Work Experience in Medicine, Dentistry, Nursing, Midwifery, Applied Health Courses e.g. Physiotherapy, 
OT, Speech Therapy etc.   
Please come to a meeting in the Careers Department on Monday 3 February at 12.45pm. To find out about how to apply for 
work experience placements at Harrogate Hospital and what support is available especially with setting up student forums. Feel 
free to bring along sandwiches 
 
Year 12 Parents Evening on Thursday 6 February - Careers Advice available 
Careers Advisers will be attending the Year 12 Parents evening and will be available to meet with parents/carers who wish to 
discuss their sons and daughters career plans and Post 18 option choices. Should you wish to book an appointment please email 
Mrs Bennett in the Careers Department with suggested times at d.bennett@staidans.co.uk 
 
Chemistry Camp at University of Bristol ChemLabS for Year 12 students 
An opportunity to attend a residential at the University of Bristol's School of Chemistry on 3 to 4 August, to find out about 
studying Chemistry at degree level. The course costs £15, which includes accommodation. For more details and to book a place 
please contact Lauren Smith, Outreach Administrator at chem-net@bristol.ac.uk.   
 
Explore Law event 
The University of Law in Leeds is hosting an Explore Law event on 11 March from 4.00 to 7.00pm to offer students the 
opportunity to find out more about careers in the legal professions. For more details and to book a place please follow this link  
https://www.law.ac.uk/about/events/book/?eventId=b3fd0835-8a3b-ea11-a812-
000d3a86d535&_cldee=ZC5iZW5uZXR0QHN0YWlkYW5zLmNvLnVr&recipientid=contact-b23d18497124e911a98400224800c5df-
c5c6ef4915ce448fb376772aa27f7340&esid=d26f0e2b-2b36-ea11-a813-000d3a86d535 
 
Calling all Guitarists 
The University of Huddersfield are hosting a guitar day on Saturday 18 April with presentations and performances by guitarist 
Neil Darwent along with the opportunity to tour the music department. To book a place please go to www.hud.ac/hdd 
 
Exam Information 
Exam Certificates for Year 13  
Summer 2019 Year 12 exam certificates are now available. Please come to the Sixth Form Office to collect them. 
 
General Information 
Debating Club 
This week Debating Club will be held on Tuesday from 12.30 in Hu1. All welcome. 
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Leadership Course 
Further to the information in EEP on Wednesday regarding an opportunity for a week long leadership course run by Rotary.  
The courses will be held at the Hebden Hey Activity Centre, Hardcastle Crags, Hebden Bridge HX7 7AW. 
Course 1 Saturday 25 July to Friday 31 July 2020 
Course 2 Saturday 1 August to Friday 7 August 2020 
If you are interested please ensure you are available on the course dates then e-mail Mrs Orton k.orton@staidans.co.uk by 
Friday 31 January to express an interest in the course. Mrs Orton will then e-mail interested students requesting they send a 
copy of their CV to Ruth Townrow on behalf of the Rotary Club of Harrogate Brigantes to emandkay@btinternet.com  
 
Year 13 Yearbook Photos: 
Listed below is the timetable for when all yearbook photos will be taken. Members of each form will be able to take their 
individual photo from 12:45 - 13:25 on each day. If you are ill on your form’s allocated day, you will be able to take your 
individual yearbook photo on either Mon 10 Feb or Tues 11 Feb. All Year 13 students are also welcome to take photos in groups 
for the yearbook on either of these days. If you miss your allocated day and both catch up days, your lanyard photo will be used 
in the yearbook. All yearbook photos will be taken outside the Study Centre next to the Conference Room. 
Mon 27 Jan: AC3 
Tues 28 Jan: AC5 
Wed 29 Jan: AD6 
Thurs 30 Jan: AR11 
Fri 31 Jan: BP2  
Mon 3 Feb: HS8 
Tues 4 Feb: JC20 
Wed 5 Feb: MH12 
Thurs 6 Feb: PT18 
Fri 7 Feb: SP15 
Mon 10 and Tue 11 Feb: Catch-up and group photo  
 
Parking 
Students who drive to school are reminded that they should park on local streets showing consideration for local residents and 
should not return to their vehicles until the end of the school day. Students must register their vehicles with the Sixth Form 
Office in case they need to be contacted. 
 
Sixth Form Information Evening 
A big thank you to all those students who helped at the Information evening. 
 
Year 12 Parents Evening: Thursday 6 February 
Appointment slips for Parents’ Evening have been issued. Please make appointments for you and your parents with your subject 
teachers. Make sure you leave some time between appointments to allow for movement between appointments. 
 
 
 
Thank you 
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